
Health workers strike as talks resume
 Ireland 

Around 10000 health workers took 24-hour strike action on 26 June to put pressure 
on the ministry of health to act on the results of a major job evaluation exercise. 
Many workers - including those involved in portering, household and catering 
services and employed as health care assistants, maternity care assistants, 
laboratory aides, chefs and surgical instrument technicians - have been waiting for 
their job and pay to be upgraded but the government has stalled on implementing 
the job evaluation. The SIPTU union agreed to further talks on 26 June but said it 
was still preparing for further action. EPSU sent a solidarity message.
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